
Mayors Report – April 2024 
 
Invitations: 
 
Issues relating to Norton: 
 
I attended the Ryedale Youth Theatre performance of The Wizard of Oz at the Milton 
Rooms – an excellent show with a very talented cast of all ages. 
 
Letter received by the clerk for information  
 
Issues relating to Norton: 
 
I met with Tim Allison from NYC at Lakeside to point out the issues on the footpaths 
around the lake and on the PROW between Lakeside and Springfield Gather/St 
Peter’s Street. NYC has agreed to: 
 

- Investigate further what can be done about roots lifting the path around the 
lake and what can be done to improve the path 

- Tidy and remove debris around the lake 
- Carry out a deep clean/tidy up of the PROW 

 
The Clerk & I will meet with the landowner of the land adjacent to Lakeside to 
discuss his plans for the site and access onto the plot. 
 
Work on repairs to the raised flower bed next to Station Taxis/Tykes should have 
started today. 
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